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AMENICAN SUTUNT MDTOR CORPORATION

August 18, 2004
Mr. Kenneth N. Weinstein
Aszociate Administrator for Safety Assurance
National Highway Traffic Safety Adminisiration
400 7" Street, S.W.
‘Washington, D.C. 20590
Dear Mr. Weinstein:
Subject: Recall No. 04V-396

Enclosed is a copy of an electronic message sent to suthorized Suzuki automotive dealers
in the mainland 1J.8. related to the subject recall campaigh.

Please nunmmmeifynuhavemyqnesﬁm:‘amminsthis matter.
Sincerely, :

AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION

Nubb

Nikki Purcell
Repulatory Affairs Analyst
Government Rolations Department

3251 E. Imparial Highway, P.O. Box ‘i1lZIL'I. Brag, CA 026221100 « Tal. (714) 598-T040 » FAX, (714) b24-2512
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- Suzuki is nmducungawhnmrymﬁtyrecnliﬁnn]lvgmm s becauss of an intermittent engine
atsll. A fmlt in the adaptive filel control logic ¢an cause some Verona’s to use air/fael ratios
during deceleration that are lean enouph to cause enging atalling.

ECM™s in Veroma's produced between June, 2003 and May, 2004 need to be reprogrammed to
fix the problem. Admﬂed&mpmgn&ﬂletpmbnmgdmbwdanﬂwﬂlhuwﬂahlutﬂmm

approximately two weeks.

In the meantime, EumkiR:giumlTumMmhﬁswﬂlbaginﬁaitingduhntorepmgmmﬂu
ECM's of Verana's in dealer stock with the new Interface Special Tool Once reprogrammed by
a Suzuki reprepentative, the Verona’s will no Jonger require this Campaign be eompleted.
Raspectially,

Antomotive Service Division :
AMERICAN SIUTZUKI MOTOR CORP. :

3281 E impordal Hwy., P.O. Bo 1100, Brea, CA. $2822-1100 » Tol (714) 596-7040 = Fo [714] B24-4G48 « http=fwww.auculd com



